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From: Daddino, Nahlah
Subject: June Construction Update - Children"s Memorial Hospital 
Date: Wednesday, May 26, 2010 9:41:32 PM


Construction Update 
June 2010 
 
Children's Memorial Hospital continues construction on Ann & Robert H. Lurie 
Children's Hospital of Chicago at 225 E. Chicago Ave. (next to Northwestern 
Memorial's Prentice Women's Hospital). 
 
In June, we will continue finishing up exterior work.  Both cranes have now been 
disassembled.  Our interior work continues with building out of the floors, 
constructing the 11th floor lobby, wall framing, drywalling, installing flooring and 
ceilings, and painting.  We will continue work on the bridges connecting Lurie 
Children’s to Prentice Women’s Hospital (all work to be performed on site).   
 
We also will begin site preparations for installation of the bridge across Superior 
St. to connect the new hospital to the parking garage on the south side of 
Superior St.  Due to the nature of the work, lane or street closures will be 
required in the area in front of the parking garage during portions of the project. 
The construction team and the City are finalizing plans. However, we wanted to 
give you advance notice of the anticipated work and closures plan. I will update 
you when more details are available. 
 
ANTICIPATED SCHEDULE 
Superior St. Bridge Installation: 
June 1, 2010 - March 1, 2011 (target date subject to weather and permitting) 
 
Temporary Partial Closure of Superior St. Traffic Lane in Front of Parking Garage: 
May 31 – August 2, 2010 (Note: No lane closure anticipated for the week of June 
7) 
 
Temporary Weekend Full Closure of Superior St. Traffic Lanes in Front of Parking 
Garage from 7am-7pm (will update you with dates as finalized): 
Mid June , 2010 
Mid July, 2010 
Late July, 2010 
Early August, 2010 
Early 2011 
 
During June, work will continue to occur Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 
late afternoon or early evening, and Saturdays from 8 a.m. to late afternoon.  
Work on Sundays is also likely to continue timely completion of construction.  
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You may notice increased truck activity related to deliveries.  All work will be 
performed consistent with the City noise code requirements.  
 
We will continue to update you on our construction progress. Construction 
updates and other information are posted at www.childrensmemorial.org/
newhospital/construction. 
 
Please feel free to forward this message to others and encourage them to be 
added to our email database by contacting me.  As always, if you have any 
questions, please contact me at ndaddino@childrensmemorial.org or 773-975-
8733. 
 
Enjoy the start (hopefully) of Summer! 
 
Nahlah 
 
 
 
 
 
Nahlah Daddino 
Director, Community Relations 
Children's Memorial Hospital 
2300 Children's Plaza, Box 80 
Chicago, IL 60614 
p: 773-975-8733 
c: 312-485-9798 
e: ndaddino@childrensmemorial.org 





